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Additional Candidate Files For Brown Co. Commission
A second candidate has filed for 3rd District Brown County Commissioner.
Ronald Rettele of Fairview filed today ( Thursday ) on the Republican ticket.
The seat is currently held by Warren Ploeger of Morrill, who filed last month for a 6th four-year
term on the Republican ticket.
All county offices, except 1st district commissioner, are up for election this November.
Candidates have until noon, June 1st to file. 
  


